Dear Colleagues, Greeting from SCS,

With regards to the forthcoming PU Convocation 2017, the SCS has been assigned the task by Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, for preparing corporate film about PU.

You are requested to send Photograph/Video-clips of your most important achievement, along with a write up, which you would like to be included in the documentary on this email Id:puradio@pu.ac.in. The event/achievement should be on the year 2015-2016 only.

Although there is no guarantee of all items featuring in the 5 minutes film, we would be grateful for your contribution towards preparing of the film.

Thanking you.

Regards,

(Prof. Archana R Singh) Chairperson, School of Communication Studies, Coordinator, PU Radio 91.2 Mhz Jyotirgamaya Panjab University Chandigarh